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ADVISORY NO. 110 
 

_ _ _ 
 
 
 
 

TOPIC: TWCC POLICY ON NEW FORMS 
 
 
 TWCC's policy on the use of newly released or revised forms requires use to begin within 
sixty days.  An example is their recent release of TWCC-45 - REQUEST FOR A BENEFIT 
REVIEW CONFERENCE.  According to TWCC policy, the new form TWCC-45 (Rev. 10/93) 
becomes a required form effective January 6, 1994. 
 
 The Commission has been urged to modify this policy to consider the urgency and 
magnitude of the change and to note the effective date of required usage on the forms.  This will 
allow carriers to better plan printing and inventory requirements. 


